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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

  
In today's update: PSNC and MPs work to highlight need for sustainable funding for pharmacies; transformation leadership job opportunity at PSNC; CPPE respiratory therapeutics e-course.


PSNC and MPs continue to press on COVID-19 loans and sustainable funding
PSNC is continuing work to highlight the value that community pharmacies have delivered throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and the need for sustainable funding for the sector. 
Over the weekend more than thirty politicians from across the political parties called on the Secretary of State for Health, the Chancellor of the Exchequer and the Chief Secretary to the Treasury to urgently write off the £370m in emergency COVID-19 loans granted to pharmacies last year, and ensure sustainable funding for the sector.
The MPs were led by Jackie-Doyle Price, who is Chair of the All-Party Pharmacy Group which PSNC and the other national pharmacy organisations support the Secretariat for. The MP letter, along with an update from PSNC CEO Simon Dukes, was covered in the Sunday Times this weekend (23rd May).
More on the recent activity by PSNC and MPs


Transformation leadership job opportunity at PSNC
PSNC is searching for an experienced Programme Manager to help with transforming the future of NHS community pharmacy representation and support. This role will report to James Wood, who is PSNC Director of Contractor & LPC Support and Secretary to the community pharmacy Review Steering Group (RSG). 
This role will drive the programme of work identified by the RSG, prepare options for contractor consideration, and implement solutions to the issues identified in the Independent Review of Community Pharmacy Contractor Representation and Support.

Learn more about this role 


CPPE launches Fundamentals of respiratory therapeutics e-learning
The Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education (CPPE) has launched a Fundamentals of respiratory therapeutics e-course, which aims to support pharmacists and pharmacy technicians to provide a person-centred approach to the overall healthcare of people living with respiratory disease.

The e-course covers information on inhaler technique and nebular use, common respiratory conditions, and the management of specific conditions and respiratory diseases.

Learn more about this course
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